
As a trained urban planner and academic (professor at Portland State University), I concur that racism IS a public health crisis.The 
strategies identified in this bill are tangible, concrete steps to address the systemic injustices of racism. I especially see the need for 
further disaggregated data and for bringing an equity lens to policy and laws.


